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September 27, 1974

Dear Dick:

Thank you most sincerely for your very thoughtful
letter of September 13.

It is indeed encouraging te kmow that you "endorse
and support” the pardon of President Nixon. Your
comments on this decision are very much appreciated,
and I am grateful for your endorsement.

It is comforting to know, also, that you agree
with me on the selection of Nelson A. Rockefeller
as Vice President. I am convinced that he will
be a good "partner"” for me, and I hope he will be
confirmed soon.

It was good to see you recently at the Mardi Cras
Ball. Betty and I thoroughly enjoyed the entire
eveningl ‘

Thank you agasin for your warm letter, Dick, and
especially for your continued support and prayers.

Sincerely,

Mr, H. Dick Golding
President

Trade Associations, Inc.
Box 9731

Washington, D. C. 20016
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